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This Duval Home Room virtual learning experience is a work in progress. I want to make it as interesting and as easy to use as possible. I want you to suggest to me ways that you think we could improve this. I might not be able to do anything about some of your suggestions, but I can always pass them along to Dr. Lyles, Mr. Zakaria, Ms. Smiley and to people at the district level. Tell me – what would you like to see in my class and in Duval Home Room moving forward?
